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Construction has begun on all three segments of the transmission line. 

Construction across the transmission line will take place over the next two years by 

segment, with a forecasted completion by end of 2025. Please see the attached segment 

maps of the entire route of the SunZia Transmission project for reference.

SunZia Transmission  
Construction Update

Happy Holidays from Pattern Energy. We hope you are 

enjoying the holiday season! Pattern continues to make 

progress on SunZia Transmission and is pleased to announce 

a few important project milestones, provide several 

updates regarding construction, and provide a recap on our 

community and environmental investments this year in this 

landowner newsletter. 

High-level overview of the progress the SunZia Team has made to-date: 

 — Completed laydown yards for construction equipment and materials along the  

entire route.

 — Full mobilization of construction crews along the entire route as of October 1st.

 — Crews have begun preparing the transmission corridor for construction including 

staking and grading work as well as salvaging native plants including agave  

and saguaro.

 — Crews are now starting to build transmission tower foundations, and to deliver and 

assemble tower structures.

Here is what to expect in 2024:

 — Plant salvage work along all segments of the route will be completed in Q1 2024.

 — Foundation work completed in late 2024 for Segments 2 & 3 and continue into early 

2025 for Segment 1.

 — Tower structure installation along all segments will commence in 2024 and continue 

into 2025.

 — Stringing of conductor on tower structures will begin in Q2 2024 and continue  

into 2025.



SunZia Transmission is being developed with a deep 

commitment to local communities and environmental 

stewardship. SunZia Transmission proudly contributed 

to numerous local organizations, causes, and events 

through its Community Engagement program in 2023. 

Here are some highlights:

Thank you for your partnership as we work together 

to build the largest renewable energy infrastructure 

project in U.S. history right here in New Mexico and 

Arizona. Our aim is to communicate project milestones 

and construction updates in a timely, consistent manner. 

If you have any questions related to these activities or 

concerns, please feel free to contact Shelton Bankston at 

318.557.5661 or email us at sunzia@patternenergy.com. 

We extend our best wishes to you this holiday season and 

wish you a healthy and happy start to the new year.

Sincerely,

SunZia Transmission

2023 Community  
Engagement Recap

Land agents individually contacted each landowner  

with a property access questionnaire. Going forward, 

you will be notified in advance of your property being 

accessed. If you have any questions or concerns regarding 

property access, please contact Shelton Bankston at 

318.557.5661. Our goal is to be a respectful partner 

throughout the construction period, and your input and 

feedback is helpful.

 — Pattern sponsored several county fairs along the 

route this year in New Mexico including Valencia, 

Socorro, Sierra, Luna, Grant, and Hidalgo counties 

and in Arizona including Greenlee, Graham, 

Cochise, and Pinal counties.

• At most of these county fairs, Pattern made 

donations to the buyers' pools. Pattern also 

attended and purchased cattle at the New 

Mexico State Fair. 

 — Pattern made donations to organizations such 

as Memory Keepers for families impacted by 

Alzheimer’s, Boys and Girls Club, Gila Valley Soccer, 

Duncan Pride Society, Southwest Black Ranchers 

and Southeast Arizona Livestock Expo.

 —  Pattern invested in numerous environmental 

organizations including Biosphere 2, Animas 

Biological Studies, Audubon Southwest, Tucson 

Audubon Society, Wildlife Rescue Inc., of NM, and 

Rio Grande Ag Land Trust.
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